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29th April 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 4, 
 
Thank you to those of you who were able to join us for Family Assembly this morning; it is so good to 
have you back in school again. 
 
Mrs Fairhurst is now very near to her due date so will be leaving us next Friday – 6th May – to 
commence her maternity leave. 
 
I know that you will join me in wishing her and her husband all the very best at this exciting time. 
 
We have been fortunate to appoint Mrs Kate Byatt to cover Mrs Fairhurst’s leave. Mrs Byatt is an 
experienced teacher who has worked within the local area. She has been in school this week 
undertaking some induction work with Mrs Hindle and handover work with Mrs Fairhurst. I am 
hoping that she will be able to come in next week to spend some time with the class. 
 
As always, please don’t hesitate to make contact if you have any queries or concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms H Comfort  
Executive Headteacher 
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